
Dear Nursery,  

I have really enjoyed seeing all your efforts with the challenges over 

the last two weeks. It is wonderful to know you are all happy, safe at 

home, staying occupied and busy in many ways. 

On our home learning page you will see we have posted a Birches 

Easter Craft Challenge with many different craft activities. You may 

want to choose a favourite or complete as many as you wish.  

There is also a ‘Time Capsule’ which is a great keepsake for the family 

to complete.  

Over the next few weeks, I will also share some ideas which have been 

inspired through your own creativity at home.  Here are some to start 

with… 

Virtual Hug  

Elsie created her own hug that she is posting to 

her Grandparents. I thought this was an amazing 

idea. You might not be able to post it to your loved 

ones but I am sure you could send them a picture 

to show how much you miss them.  They will 

certainly love your “virtual hug”.  

 

Dinner on a plate 

Eryn was creative with her scissors challenge and 

made her own dinner on a plate. This was a great way 

to develop imagination, support her cutting skills 

and explore mark making. I wonder if you could 

create your own special dinner on a plate!  

Get cooking/cutting!!! 

 

 

I thought you would all like this challenge.  

Draw around the hands of your family.  

Decorate as you wish and name each hand.  

Now display, post or frame from all to see.  

Stay Safe- 2020 

 

 

 



 

Field to Fork Challenge –  

Please keep me updated on how your growing is going!! 

Here are Nursery’s growing challenge. 

                    Potatoes                    Carrots 

 

 

 

 

Daily Exercise is so important to keep up. It is recommended 

children have at least 60mins of exercise each day. So while you 

are out walking, on a bike, scooter, hopping, skipping or jumping, 

why not take a wander past the school and see for yourself our 

huge “Keep Safe” banner. If it is SAFE to do so send a picture of 

yourself standing outside. This will contribute to a whole school 

collage.  

 

Growing- Whilst at home away from school, perhaps you might 

like to grow a sunflower. 

It would be lovely to see how tall your sunflower will grow.  

 

Songs from Nursery I thought you may like to sing and share.  

 

Up Up Up-   

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Lrd0TiER_J0 

 

From your seat   

 https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=qsonHTjcnj4 

  

Numbers Song        

 https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=e0dJWfQHF8Y 
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The Shapes Song             

 https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=WTeqUejf3D0 

 

 

Funky Monkey          

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=U9aBYLRhFW8  

 

 

 Chicken Dance  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=npp1z32idrc 

 

 

 

Have fun, stay active and get your family involved.  You can also 

look for more Kids Zumba and Cosmic Yoga. Stay safe and stay 

connected. Have a wonderful Easter!  

Mrs Mogey.  
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